

News – Week starting 3rd February

Dear Parents,

We hope you are enjoying a restful long weekend and we look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday. Please find some news below for the week ahead.

Confirmation and Retreat

A reminder that our 6th class children making their Confirmation on the 1st of March will be attending a Retreat in Knock, Mayo this Tuesday 4th of February. A letter containing all details went home last week.



New Traffic Plan

A heartfelt thank you to all parents and guardians for your cooperation with the new traffic management plan. We are already seeing a huge difference in ensuring a safer and smoother collection time for everyone

Enrolment / Open Day

We are now accepting enrolments for September 2025. If you have a child ready for starting school or know of anyone else who may be interested, please spread the word. We are having an Open Day this Friday from 1.30 - 3.30.

Swimming

Due to the Bank Holiday we have no swimming this week but we will return to the pool next Monday 10th February.

BLAST Initiative – Welcoming Artist Julie Griffiths

We are thrilled to be taking part in the BLAST (Bringing Live Arts to Students and Teachers) initiative this year. This wonderful programme allows an artist to visit the school and work creatively with the children on a special project. Last Tuesday, we had the pleasure of welcoming artist Julie Griffiths, who introduced the children to the art of weaving. An enjoyable day for all and we look forward to seeing how the children and teachers' skills develop over the course of the project.